
A Bible-Based Community, united by God’s love  
and grace, that worships Him, serves others,  

and proclaims the message of Christ. 

Welcome to our  

Communion Service 
this Lord’s Day  

                    
March 2nd 2025 
Pastor Bobby Halek 
“My Saviour’s Story: 

A Testimony of Salvation” 

310 Scott Street, St. Catharines, Ontario L2N 1J5 
905.937.1326     

email: GlenridgeBC@gmail.com www.GlenridgeBibleChurch.org 
HenleyCMF@gmail.com  www.HenleyCMF.ca 

 
Sermon videos available on our website and YouTube 

(Search for GlenridgeBibleChurch) 

Sunday 
Mornings 

9:00am Quest — Youth Breakfast and Bible Study 
Meets in the Downstairs ‘Quest’ Room 

Monday Evenings 6:30pm Bible Study & Prayer Meeting (Fireside room) 

Wednesday 
Mornings 

10:00am Bible Study & Prayer Meeting-studying the book of 
Revelation — (Fireside Room) 

Wednesday Nights  6:15pm AWANA 

Wednesday Nights  8:00pm GBC Ensemble Rehearsal 

Today 11:30am 
 
12:15pm 
    (ish) 

Monthly GBC Family Potluck Luncheon 
 
Annual General Meeting (during dessert)  

Sunday 
March 16th 

6:30pm Henley Concert with The Pine Ridge Boys 

Tuesday 
March 18th 

11:45am Ladies’ Monthly Luncheon Fellowship 
@ George’s Greek Village @ Homer Bridge (Queenston St) 

Sunday 
March 30th 

6:30pm Seasons Chorale Easter Concert 

Sunday 
April 13th 

6:30pm Henley Concert with Avenue Trio 

Please see our events table at the back of 
the Sanctuary for flyers, handouts, and info  

regarding these upcoming events at GBC. 

For those of you looking for a quick, simple 
meal idea in the doldrums of winter, we have 

a limited supply of frozen  
Turkey, Roast Beef, and Apple pies. ($5 each) 

 

What could be easier? 400°F for 1 hour.  
 

Pro tip: get 1 of each and you have dinner and dessert! 

Announcement: 
For those looking to sing with the Ensemble at Easter time: 

Our Easter Rehearsal Schedule is as follows: 
March 5th, March 26th, April 2th, April 9th, April 16th 

 



Today at Glenridge Bible Church 
that if you confess with your mouth Jesus as Lord, and believe in your 

heart that God raised Him from the dead, you will be saved; 10 for with 
the heart a person believes, resulting in righteousness, and with the 
mouth he confesses, resulting in salvation. 11 For the Scripture says, 

“Whoever believes in Him will not be disappointed.”    
        Romans 10 : 9-11 

Order of Service 
Announcements 

 

Opening Hymn 
#473 “Victory in Jesus” 

 

Key Verse & Invocational Prayer 
 

Celebration Around the Lord’s Table 
“My Song is Love Unknown” 

 

Musical Praise 
“Grace” 

“Great is the Lord” 
“In Christ Alone” 

 

Worship Through Tithing 
 

DiscipleLand Segment 
 

Scripture Reading 
Jeremiah 29 : 10-14 

 

Message—Pastor Bobby Halek 
“My Saviour’s Story: 

A Testimony of Salvation” 
 

Closing Hymn 
#202 “Amazing Grace” 

 

 
Attention ladies!   

GBC Ladies’ Ministry  
welcomes you all to our  

monthly luncheon. 
 

This month we’ll be at  
George’s Greek Village 

at the Homer Bridge in St. Catharines 
on Tuesday, March 18th at 11:45am. 

 
Please sign up with at the  

Events Table at the back of the sanctuary 
or call Marion Sharp no later than  

Monday, March 17th to reserve a place,  
at 905.937.9548 



Thank You for Praying 

Requests for Prayer 

*   
*  Please pray for Walt Andres as he recovers from hip surgery. 
*  Irma Redschlag thanks everyone for their prayers and asks for  
  continued prayer as she has begun another round of  
  Chemo. Please pray for Irma as she goes through this new round 
  of treatments. 
*  Please pray for Jenny Evans’ great-grandson.  Benjamin has a  
  history of tumors in his eyes (which have now returned).  Please 
  pray for healing for young Benjamin and for doctors for right  
  treatment. 
*  Please continue to pray for Pastor Bobby’s mother, Sarah Friesen-
  Halek  as she recovers at home from her successful heart surgery.  
  She is still awaiting surgery for her kidney. 
*  Eleanor Leigh asks for continued prayer for healing for her son’s 
  liver disease and for his return to faith. 
*  Catherine Keating is still in River Road Retirement home while  
  waiting for a placement in long-term care. Please pray for a quick 
  placement. 
 Please pray for those with chronic pain or illness: 

Sue Furness * Dave Furness * Jim Arthur * Lois and Ron Clattenburg  
Catherine Keating * Jaqi Shennan * Eleanor Leigh  

Helmut and Margot Harder * Hilda Glucker * Mildred Levair 
Eleanor Rogers * Carol-Dean Jeffries * Margaret Demers * Mike Moran 

 
_________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________ 

This Week 
 
 

Today 
9:00am  Quest—Youth Breakfast & Bible Study 
10:00am  Worship Service with Pastor Bobby 

11:30am  GBC Monthly Church Family Potluck Luncheon & 
GBC General Annual Meeting (immediately following) 

 
 

Monday 
6:30pm  Prayer Meeting and Bible Study (Fireside Room) 

 
 

Wednesday 
10:00am  Bible Study & Prayer Meeting (Fireside Room) 

6:15pm  AWANA 
8:00pm  NO Ensemble Practise 

 
 

Saturday 
1:30pm  Ladies’ Bible Study (Fireside Room) 

 
 

Next Sunday  
9:00am  Quest—Youth Breakfast & Bible Study 
10:00am  Worship Service with Pastor Bobby 

Announcement: 

 As we enjoy our potluck today, please give thought to those who 

use crockpots and slow cookers to bring warm (not burnt) offerings. 

 Irma Redschlag supplied food in a slow cooker in late 2024 but 

when she got home, someone had mistakenly given her the wrong lid 

back and now it doesn't fit her pot properly.   

 If you may have taken the wrong lid and notice yours doesn’t fit 

quite right anymore, it might be in the Fireside Room’s servery area.   

Please double-check yours, as Irma would like hers back. 



Scripture Reading — Jeremiah 29 : 10-14 
 

 
10 “For thus says the Lord, ‘When seventy years have 

been completed for Babylon, I will visit you and fulfill My  
good word to you, to bring you back to this place. 11 For I 
know the plans that I have for you,’ declares the Lord, 
‘plans for welfare and not for calamity to give you a  
future and a hope.  
  

 
12 Then you will call upon Me and come and pray to 

Me, and I will listen to you. 13 You will seek Me and find 
Me when you search for Me with all your heart. 14 I will 
be found by you,’ declares the Lord, ‘and I will restore 
your fortunes and will gather you from all the nations  
and from all the places where I have driven you,’ declares 
the Lord, ‘and I will bring you back to the place from 
where I sent you into exile.’  

Update From our Finance Committee: 
 Fundraising: $  57.00 
 Coffee Fellowship: $ 13.55 
 Ladies’ Ministry: $ 66.00 
 Henley Offerings—Feb 16, 2025 $ 1,165.00 
 Henley Food Sales $ 140.00 
 Henley Product Sales $ 20.00 
  
 General Offerings (last 2 weeks): $  8,987.00 
 Average Weekly Offerings for 2025: $  5,342.39 
 

As per requests on how to set up regular automatic tithing, 
Here are 2 available options:   

1)  While banking online, you can set up automatic  
 Interac E-transfers using our email address as the  
 recipient (GlenridgeBC@gmail.com) 
2)  See Juergen Harder for bank account and transit  
 Numbers to give to your bank to set up auto transfers. 



Register and order your 
copy of Anne’s book for 
$24 at the Events Table. 
 
Please see Donna  
Warkentin if you have 
any questions. 

Attention GBC Ladies! 
We’re starting up a new  

Bible Study on Saturday afternoons  
at 1:30pm in the  
Fireside Room. 

 
Our Study will be using the book 

 “Jesus in Me” 
By Anne Graham Lotz 

 
We’ll be starting Saturday, January 18, 2025 




